
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

OPEN CLASSROOMS 
THURSDAY 17TH MARCH 

3.30pm to 5.00pm 
 

" The different ways I can learn" 
 

Please	come	along	and	meet	your	child's	teacher,	look	at		
their	classrooms	and	the	wonderful	work	they	have	completed		

this	term.		
A	great	chance	to	share	in	the	learning	of	your	child.	

	
	


